## 2021 Kindergarten Round-Up Coming Soon!



Jennings...Where Kids Count!

**Who:** Jennings Elementary

What: Kindergarten Round – Up

Where: Jennings Elementary School

**When:** April 27th and 29<sup>th</sup>, 2021

Why: To have your child registered and assessed for fall kindergarten 2021

\*Due to CDC recommendations, only small indoor gatherings will be allowed. Students will be working with staff while parents will be meeting outside in taking care of registration documentation. We are asking that only one parent attend our round up. Current CDC recommendations may be subject to change. Children and parents are required to wear masks!

## Parents should bring the following:

- Your child
- A **certified** copy of the child's birth certificate (*obtained from the Court House in the county where your child was born*)
- A complete and up-to-date immunization record
- Verification of residence (driver's license, utility bill, rent receipt, etc.)
- Names, addresses and phone numbers of individuals to be reached in case of an emergency

Please contact Mrs. Brooke Heckel, Secretary at 639-9885 ext. 1501 to schedule your appointment TODAY!